
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

Soon we will celebrate Easter. We are preparing  
Easter programs, and I am practicing the songs with  
the children in Propstisht and in our church in 
Pogradec. In our programs in Upper Mokra, the  
children are also learning the songs for Easter.  
They love to sing and learn quickly.  
In Proptisht, we distributed the monthly food parcels. 
They are a blessing and a big help to the families of  
the children and of course to the widows too.  

 
In Trebinje, we have a new room where we can 
meet for the weekly women’s Bible study, and  
also the children gather for a meeting.  
We received many handmade items, sent by  
faithful sponsors, and we could bless the people  
in the villages with warm blankets, scarves and 
other items. The ladies appreciate very much the 
handmade aprons. We also could bless people  
with much needed food through an extra donation 
from the UK. 
 
 

I continue with the work in the office, and I am involved in the worship team in our church 
in Pogradec. Thank you very much for all your  
prayers and your faithful financial support. 
I wish you a blessed Easter! 
 

                   Christiane 
  

March 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

Naile with her neighbor 

Aprons for Homezh 

Monthly food parcels Proptisht  

Blankets for children 
in Trebinje  

Extra food for a 
family in Trebinje  

Home visit 

Children‘s meeting in Dunica  

Naile  

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

